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July 17, 2006Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes

2006-0417 Structural Inspections and Site-Specific Flood Protection of Flood Prone 

Homes

Approval is being requested for Christopher B. Burke Engineering Ltd. (CBBEL) 

to provide professional engineering services for the structural inspection and 

site-specific flood protection elevation determination for the four homes that were 

bought by the Village as a result of the flooding in July of 2003.  The homes are 

located at 15160 Royal Foxhunt Road, 15155 Windsor Drive, 14610 Westwood 

Drive and 14620 Westwood Drive. 

The inspection/study will determine if the properties can be sold and is needed to 

evaluate the structural stability of the homes.  If structurally unfit, it needs to be 

determined at what elevation new homes could be built to reduce the risk of 

flooding.  If structurally sound, it needs to be determined what modifications would 

need to be made to provide an increased level of protection up to the site-specific 

flood protection elevation.

I move to approve accepting the proposal from Christopher B. Burke Engineering 

Ltd. of Rosemont, Illinois, for engineering services for the structural inspections 

and site-specific flood protection elevation determination for flood-prone homes in 

Orland Park in an amount not to exceed $7,500.

And

Approve authorizing the Village Manager to execute the proposal.

This Matter was APPROVED on the Consent Agenda.

David P. Maher, Village Clerk

/s/ David P. Maher

Respectfully Submitted,
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